
You're Invited to Make a Difference! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we reflect on the impact we can make together. We invite 

you to join us in our mission by participating in our year-end giving campaign. 

Your support has been invaluable, and with your help, we can continue to provide [specific 

services or programs]. Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a significant difference in 

the lives of those we serve. 

Join us for a special gathering on [Date] at [Location], where we will celebrate our achievements 

and discuss our future plans. Learn how your generosity can help us make an even greater 

impact. 

Please RSVP by [RSVP Date] to [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back. Together, we can end the year on a high 

note! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


